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Question 

 

 

“In relation to his recent comments about possibly job losses within the Government, including in the 

Cabinet Office and Communications Unit, will the Chief Minister confirm what consultation, if any, has or 

will take place with Government employees?”   

 

 

Answer 

 

 

Chief Officers and Heads of Department have been engaged in the redesign of services. In line with the 

Organisational Change Policy, any changes will be subject to a 30-day consultation process with employees 

and their unions.  No formal consultation has taken place to date.  

 

 

 


